' DISCLASSER  ~

Sth March, 1951.

Dear Mr. Coulson, -

Referring to your letter of the 8th
February regarding the ships which are retaining

only thelr American Bureau class, I think it well

to let you know that the Comuittee have now

adopted the suggestion made to you that we should

omit the L.R. class of all five ships frem t°
reprint of the Reglster Book which 1s now tan. _

This will avoid undue publdcity and
leave the door open for reclassification with
L.R, when your lew York Prineipals lose their
new-found enthusiasm for American classification!

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

As W, Coulson, Esq.,
1/4, Bury Strect,
wn“n’ EQG tsl




